
MTA Illawarra Branch presents: 

Teachers’ Concert 
You are invited to attend the MTA Illawarra 

Branch’s Teachers’ Concert at 45 Irvine Street, 

Kiama on Sunday 18th February 2018 at 2pm. 

Admission is by voluntary donation.  

Afternoon tea provided, all are welcome to 

attend.  Please RSVP by Wednesday 14th 

February as seating is limited. 

RSVP: Illawarra@musicnsw.com.au  

or 0438 098 347 
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